Sent: 19 January 2022 07:58

To: Secretary Of State (Kwasi Kwarteng) <Secretary.State@beis.gov.uk>
Subject: PINS Ref: EAIN: ENO10077 and EA2: ENO10078
Dear Secretary of State,

| am writing to express my strong objection to the newly announced Sea Link proposal to bring a new
interconnector ashore in the Sizewell area.

Cumulative impact: Sea Link would be the sixth energy project in the Friston / Sizewell / Thorpeness area.
The cumulative impact on the area will be devastating.

Protected Species: The River Hundred supports several red list protected species such as otters, nightingales,
newts and several species of reptiles. This valuable ecosystem will be destroyed for ever.

I am not a ‘Nimby’; | realise that renewable energy will form an important part of our future energy security,
but this area of the Suffolk coast is nationally important, and too precious to destroy.

Future generations will be aghast that we allowed such a beautiful area of our land to be industrialised.

| urge you to direct the developers to find a less environmentally damaging solution.

With regards,

Richard Featherstone

Resident of Snape Suffolk





